
PRESS RELEASE 

 
National Human Resource Management Committee 

Recognizes Dedicated Public Officers 

 

Thursday, June 28th, 2018 

1st June through 30th November of each year is considered as the 

hurricane season. As such, this is a gentle reminder for every 

public officer to have their family and hurricane preparedness 

plan in place in order to get through any hurricane emergency 

with less stress.   

Every year public officers work tirelessly during hurricane 

emergencies. Thus, to show appreciation for their hard work, the 

names of those public officers who have worked in the past year 

for disaster duties as Shelter Manger/Warden, will be circulated 

bi-monthly. 

We are currently recognizing those from Belize City as shown on 

the attached list. 

Based on the foregoing, Hon. Frank Mena and Ministry of the 

Public Service - National Human Resource Management 

Committee for NEMO thank all officers for their support, 

dedication and commitment. We encourage all officers to 

continue to work together to make it through another hurricane 

season. 

Thanks again to all of you!! 

END 


